FICCI lauds passage of the Insolvency and Bankruptcy Code, 2016 in the Lok Sabha

New Delhi, 5 May 2016: “FICCI congratulates the Government on passage of thethe
Insolvency and Bankruptcy Code, 2016 in the Lok Sabha. Lauding the Government’s
commitment to the reform agenda, Mr. Harshvardhan Neotia, President, FICCI said,
“Industry is appreciative of the swift manner in which the Government is seeking to
address the issues which will help facilitate ease of doing business.” In the interest of
facilitative regulatory climate in the country, FICCI hopes that the Code would attain quick
passage in the Rajya Sabha as well.
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